UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

BUREAU OF INDIAN EDUCATION

Dear Parents,
It’s a new school year at Little Singer Community School. Your child(ren)
will be expected to have the basic supplies available for use in the class
everyday.
Please send in the following with your child(ren):

- One (1) school chair (no chairs provided)

- One (1) hardhat (decrepit conditions)

- One (1) facemask (asbestos exposure)

- One (1) radon detector (gas leaks)

- One (1) gallon of bleach (mold removal)

- Twelve (12) mouse traps (rodent removal)
If you are unable to obtain these items, current conditions may endanger

your child‘s(rens’) lives.

Thank you,

Bureau of Indian Education

“Pride in the federal legacy of sending Native Amrenccn children to boarding schools for over a centu



